
 
 

 

 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr. Advisor  
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel:  (519) 436-4600 x 5002241 
Email:  eric.vanruymbeke@enbridge.com 
            EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  

August 1, 2023            
BY RESS AND EMAIL 

Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
       Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File: EB-2023-0175 
       Watford Pipeline Project (REDACTED) 
              
 
Enclosed please find the redacted Application and Evidence of Enbridge Gas for the 
Watford Pipeline Project (the “Project”). 
 
In accordance with the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, Enbridge Gas 
is requesting confidential treatment of the following exhibits.  Details of the specific 
confidential information for which confidential treatment is sought are set out in Table 1: 
 

Table 1 
 

Exhibit Description of 
Document 

Confidential 
Information 
Location 

Brief 
Description 

Basis for Confidentiality 

E-1-1 
Attachment 3 

Executed M13 Pages 6, 8 and 
11 

Presumptive 
Confidential 
Treatment 

Information has been redacted that would 
disclose load profiles, energy usage and 
billing. 

F-1-1 
Attachment 1 

Environmental 
Report 

Pages 512, 
513 and 514. 

Personal 
Information 

The redactions relate to the names and 
contact information of property owners. 
This information should not be disclosed in 
accordance with the Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
Pursuant to section 10 of the OEB’s 
Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, 
such information should not be provided to 
parties to a proceeding. 

G-1-1 
Attachment 4 

Landowner List Pages 1, 2 and 
3. 

Personal 
Information 

H-1-1 
Attachment 6 

ICR Log and 
Correspondence 

Page 53 Commercially 
Sensitive 

The information is commercially sensitive, 
and its disclosure could prejudice the 
competitive position of Enbridge Gas in its 
negotiations with Indigenous groups. The 
information consists of financial and/or 
commercial material that Enbridge Gas has 
consistently treated as confidential. 
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The above noted submission has been filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS and 
will be made available on Enbridge Gas’s website.  Please see the link below (then 
navigate to the “Regulatory Information” tab. 

https://www.enbridgegas.com/about-enbridge-gas/projects/watford-pipeline-project 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr. Advisor – Leave to Construct Applications 

c.c.   Guri Pannu (Enbridge Gas Counsel)
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